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This leaflet is designed to give an overview for those people concerned about the impact a Licensed Premises is having or will have on their environment




















People have 28 days to object to an application for a new premises licence or for a significant variation of that premises licence.  If no objections are received in that time, the application has to be granted.  If objections are made, a committee of three local councillors will attend a hearing to make a decision on the application.  If you are not happy with this decision, it can be appealed through the magistrates’ court.














Common concerns with Licensed Premises relevant to the Licensing Objectives include:





Unacceptable noise levels from premises





Anti-Social Behaviour and Disorder linked to premises





Unauthorised opening hours





Under-Age drinkers





Licensing Section Contact Details:





Telephone: 01472 324770


Fax: 01472 324819


E-Mail: licensing@nelincs.gov.uk 





























People can be made aware of applications regarding licensed premises through notices displayed on the exterior of premises, through public notices in the local newspaper and through advertisements on the council website.  People may object by making representation (an objection) to the Licensing Section.  


Representations must be relevant to at least one of the four licensing objectives (shown above).


If a person considers that the operation of a licensed premises is adversely affecting one or more of the licensing objectives they may apply to review the licence. 


Applications to review must be made to the Council’s Licensing Section at the address below.


For further information, please visit: � HYPERLINK "http://www.nelincs.gov.uk/licensing" ��www.nelincs.gov.uk/licensing�
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How to have your say








Licensing Applications and  the Law





The Licensing Act 2003 is the law relating to the sale and supply of alcohol, the provision of late night refreshment and the provision of regulated entertainment.


The local council receives and determines applications for licences and co-ordinates the regulation of licensed premises.  Our aim is to ensure that none of the licensing objectives are adversely affected.


The four licensing objectives are:


- The Prevention of Public Nuisance


- Public Safety


- The Prevention of Crime and Disorder


- The Protection of Children from Harm





The licensing system aims to provide the necessary protection for local residents whose lives can be blighted by disturbance and anti-social behaviour associated with licensed premises.








Representations and the Licensing Process 


(Pubs, Clubs, Restaurants, Take-Aways etc.)











     









































You may wish to discuss your concerns about licensed premises with the Licensing Section or by approaching your Local Councillor.
































Licensing Section, Thrunscoe Centre, Highgate, Cleethorpes, DN35 8NX






































































































































